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Thank you for your inquiry regarding sponsorship of a landscaped site. The 
City of Danville has initiated the Danville Interchange Gardens Program 
(D.I.G.) to enhance the visual aspects of the City with shrubs, trees, and 
annual plants. The program consists of landscaping the City interchanges 
and soliciting sponsors for continuing maintenance.  

  

Sponsorship cost is $3,000 per year ($250 per month) for five years. The 
agreement can then be renewed for three-year intervals. For this contribution, 
the City will maintain the upkeep and appearance at the highest professional 
level possible. This includes but not limited to the original design work, all 
plants, mulch, regular maintenance, and replacement of any materials 
necessary.   

 

The sponsoring organization is permitted to place an 18” x 42” (minimum) 
single-sided sign constructed of wood at the site. City crews will be 
responsible for installing the sign after it is fabricated. 

 

Additional sites are being located and designed throughout the City and will 
be available for sponsorship in the future. If there is a specific site that you 
would like to see landscaped, feel free to make a suggestion. 

   

To discuss this exciting project in more detail, please call Rick Drazenovich 
or Denise Wyatt at 799-5245. We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

 


